
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – April & May 2018

Hi BDTHC members,

This is the late April Newsletter.  The 
biggest event in April was the club 
members only Picnic and Hunt. Everyone 
had a Great time with lots of good food 
and lots of great finds in the hunt.  
Those who didn't attend missed a good 
time.  We also had the clubs birthday at 
the picnic "great cake"  37 years and 
still going strong.

As of the meeting we had 4 entries into the open hunt in August 
with more coming in every day.

Finds of the month for April.

Misc.  Nothing

Jewelry.  Rafael---Pin

Coin.   Bob Brown---1936 Mercury Dime

Mays Meeting

We discussed the club picnic hunt and everyone that attended had 
a great time.  We set a date for our Fall picnic and hunt as 
Oct. 14, 2018.  Save this day for a good time.

We also talked about our upcoming open hunt in August.  
Everything seems to be going along very well with the donations 
and more entries coming in daily.

We attended Joe J's hunt in Ocean City, NJ.  First day was 
really horrible, with the cold and the rain till later in the 
afternoon.  But we still had a good time.  The 2nd day was great 
with lots of sun and warmer temperatures which made it more fun 
to hunt and talk with friends.  Francis and his brother also 
attended and had a good time to.

"The Penn Pointer"



Finds of the month for May were.

Misc.  Funny Pipe--- Kristie E.

Jewelry.  Ring With nice stones---Mike P.

Coin.   Large cent----Mike M.

Lots of upcoming hunts if you wish to attend.  Good luck to all 
who attend the hunts.

The club shirts are here so if you ordered one it can be picked 
up at the meeting on June 11, 2018 at the Forty Fort Municipal 
building in the basement  at 7pm.  

We had some requests to have the meetings at 6pm all year round.  
We will discuss this at the next meeting on June 11, 2018 at 7pm 
to see if it is worth changing.  

That's all for now good hunting.

  
PRESIDENT BDTHC 
By Derr


